Central Maine Striders
Tuesday, February 10th, 2014 at 6:00pm
Alfond Youth Center Library


Attending:  Patrick Guerette, Alicia MacLeay, Ron Peck, Jim Moore, Kate Cooley, Tom McGuire

Items of Discussion: 

· Club Finance Update by Ron
· Provided monthly finance report

· Communications
· Snowshoe Shuffle
· Renewal notice
· Web site is being worked on to share race info

· Club Membership Update
· 85 members and 54 households

· Newsletter Update by Alicia
· Upcoming March-April issue
· Spotlight on Striders from the past – send in stories or pictures!
· Looking for help for a May BBQ/social event

· Other Business
· Patrick proposed storing race kits at Granite City Running (GCR). Tom seconded it.
· Make a second kit? Patrick proposed and Tom seconded it.
· Looking into a new timer and a new stopwatch
· LED display timer? TABLED discussion
· Gift membership to Seth Hasty

· Ideas
· Couch to 5K event
· Earth Day run – community event picking up trash when out for a run
· Strider Hall of Fame

Next Meeting:  March 3rd, 2014 at 6PM Alfond Youth Center Library (upstairs)
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